
From: Kudelka, Robert P <KudelkaRP@scdot.org>
To:  
CC: Poore, PetePooreJP@scdot.org

Shealy, Stanley EShealySE@scdot.org
Corley, Kimberly L.CorleyKL@scdot.org

Date: 6/22/2016 4:05:11 PM
Subject: SCDOT Advisory

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) plans to reopen the Little River Swing Bridge in Horry 
County at approximately 4:30 pm today after successful repairs. Bearing damage to the bridge’s 6-ton gear box 
occurred on June 2.
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